THIS IS A DECISION PAPER

TO:

Hardin County Board Of Education Members
FROM:
tERESA MORGAN, Superintendent

DATE:
December 20th, 2018
SUBJECT:  
Approve sewer agreements with City of etown and kenton-cole properties
ISSUE:
 The new Lincoln Trail Elementary school is located outside of the city limits.  In order to prevent having to construct a waste water treatment plant on site, the Hardin County Board of Education can enter into an agreement with the city of E-town to accept L.T.’s sewage, provided the board gets the sewage from the new site to a city maintained sewer line.
FACTS:

Kenton-Cole has property in the city and has agreed to pay the difference in cost between a force main line and a gravity sewer line.  The attached agreements between the Board, City of Etown, and Kenton-Cole Properties will allow for the facilitation of sewage needs at the new L.T.
RECOMMENDATION

I recommend the Hardin County Board of Education approve the agreements with the City of Etown and Kenton-cole properties. 
RECOMMENDED MOTION


I Move the Hardin County Board of Education approve the agreements with the City of Etown and Kenton-cole properties. 
